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August 7, 2024 

Mr. Ken Ramirez VIA E-MAIL 
Law Offices of Ken Ramirez, PLLC 
3005 S. Lamar Blvd., Suite D-109, No. 361 
Austin, Texas 78704-4785 

RE:    The Dow Chemical Company 
ADJ 5328 
CN600356976, RN106494750 
Application No. 12-5328F to Amend Certificate of Adjudication No. 12-5328 
Texas Water Code §§ 11.122 and 11.085, No Notice Required 
Oyster Creek, Brazos River Basin and San Jacinto-Brazos Coastal Basin 
Brazoria County 

Dear Mr. Ramirez: 

This acknowledges receipt, on May 31, 2024, of the referenced application and fees in the 
amount of $137.50 (Receipt No. M417896, copy attached). Additional information was received 
on July 30, 2024. 

The application was declared administratively complete and filed with the Office of the Chief 
Clerk on August 7, 2024. Staff will continue processing the application for consideration by 
the Executive Director. 

Please be advised that additional information may be requested during the technical review 
phase of the application process. 

If you have any questions concerning the application, please contact me via e-mail at 
hal.bailey@tceq.texas.gov or by telephone at (512) 239-4615. 

Sincerely, 

Hal E. Bailey, Jr., Project Manager 
Water Rights Permitting Team 
Water Rights Permitting and Availability Section 

Attachment 
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Hal Bailey

From: ken kenramirezlaw.com < >
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2024 12:22 PM
To: Kathy Alexander
Subject: Dow B & B Amendment Application
Attachments: Map.pdf

Hi Kathy, 
 
As we discussed last week, the Exhibit E (USGS Map) submitted with Dow's original Bad and Banks 
amendment application included a mistaken excerpt saying that a “change in permitted bed and banks 
discharge rate is requested.” 
 
Here is a revised Exhibit E that deletes that mistaken reference.  This Exhibit E is otherwise identical to 
the original one. 
 
Please let me know if you need anything more on this, and, on behalf of Dow, thanks for bringing this 
mistaken reference to our attention. 
 
Thanks. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ken Ramirez 
 
Managing Partner 
Law Offices of Ken Ramirez, PLLC 
3005 South Lamar Blvd. 
Suite D-109, No. 361 
Austin, Texas 78704 
Main:  

 






























































































